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Now that he walks the earth, seeking whom he might devour, I’m
more afraid of zillionaire Michael Bloomberg than I ever was
before.

Bloomberg had twelve years as mayor of New York City, running
as a Republican (LOL) because the Dems didn’t want to make
room on their slate for an outsider. By comparison with the
Democrats who came after him, Bloomberg is the Father of His
Country.

Standing alone, he’s a bully who wants to ban everything.

I know, I know—who’s afraid of Michael Bloomberg? When he ran
for president a few years ago, he spent three-quarters of a
billion (!) dollars and all he had to show for it was three
delegates from Guam. But I can’t forget that as mayor he
displayed flashes of competence and badly-needed leadership.
So I view Bloomberg mischief as dangerous mischief.

Currently he’s put together some kind of “climate group” whose
aim is to ban meat, dairy, and private ownership of cars by
2030. Supposedly he’s got 14 major U.S. cities—all of them run
by Democrats—already signed up for this, with another hundred
cities world-wide.

What the hell? Once upon a time Americans fought a war against
the greatest power in the earth, the British Empire—and all
King  George  wanted  was  a  stamp  tax!  Enormous,  painful
sacrifices  had  to  be  made  to  secure  our  liberty.

https://newswithviews.com/whos-afraid-of-bloomberg/
https://www.thegatewaypundit.com/2023/08/great-reset-report-reveals-globalist-climate-organizations-goal/


And now some puffball of a Bloomberg’s going to come along and
tell us we can’t eat meat anymore? Or dairy products? And we
can’t own a car? Yes, there’s that “pro-choice” mob once again
trying to erase our choices. King George was mad, they say;
but he never came within a country mile of this kind of
lunacy.

Where  does  anyone  in  any  branch  of  government  get  the
authority to tell us that we can’t eat meat? Oh, no problem!
It’s a “global climate emergency,” see—and such luxuries as
our basic civil liberties will just have to be indefinitely
suspended.  All  it’ll  take  is  a  few  more  Mandates.  Actual
legislation is so time-consuming, so messy! Mandates, that’s
what we need.

Go ahead, tell me you don’t see another Pandemic coming down
the pike, just in time to screw up the 2024 election. Mail-in
ballots, drop boxes, crates full of Democrat votes brought in
after the polls close for the day—they’ve got that down to a
science. And for good measure, we’ll have lockdowns, masks,
social distancing, and shortages galore. It worked in 2020,
it’ll work again in 2024.

We hope and pray that Bloomberg’s inborn arrogance and heavy-
handedness will scuttle his scheme, even as his presidential
run came up snake-eyes. But he’s not alone. Our Blue cities
are  chock-full  of  Bloomberg  clones  at  every  level  of
administration,  all  of  them  lusting  for  power  over  us
defenseless  plebs.

Self-government? That’s a laugh. We can’t even be trusted to
eat our vegetables. Besides, they’re champing at the bit to
force us to eat bugs—and maybe a bit of tree-bark for dessert.
And no cars, so you won’t be able to pack up and leave.

What can we do? Donald Trump’s the only big-name politician on
our side, and you see what they’re trying to do to him. We
need a massive clean-up of our government—a government that’s



turned against us in so many ways. (Liberals like it!)

Can they do it to us again—that whole Pandemic caper? Can they
really, truly, do it again?

Pray hard. This coming election is for all the marbles. The
survival of our republic is at stake.

I have discussed these and other topics throughout the week on
my blog, http://leeduigon.com/ . Click the link and drop in
for a visit, before Bloomberg shuts us down. My articles can
also be found at www.chalcedon.edu/ .
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